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NEXT COUNCIL 
BREAKFAST   

Our next council breakfasts will be 
Sunday, May 13, 2018  

8am until 11:30 am 
 At Central Catholic’s Cafeteria  

1155 Cameron St, Indianapolis, IN 46203  
 

Mothers $4.00 w/ Free flowers 
PLEASE PARK PAST THE SIGN 

 

Next Breakfasts: September 9, 2018 

SOCIAL MEETING 
Monday, June 25, 2018 

Mc Q’s Pub  
3149 E Thompson Rd, Indianapolis 

starting at 7:00 pm 
RSVP deputygrandknight@kofc3660.com or  

(317) 883-9676  

1ST DEGREE EXEMPLIFICATION 
Monday, June 11, 2018 

Good Shepherd Church,  
2905 Carson Ave, Indianapolis  

starting at 6:00 pm 
RSVP deputygrandknight@kofc3660.com or  

(317) 883-9676  

 COUNCIL OFFICER  
NOMINATIONS  

 

Msgr. Downey Council 3660 will be electing new 
officers in June, many officers have elected to 
stay on an serve another year, but we need other 
brothers to step up an volunteer for open  
positions. Below is the slate of officers:  

If you are interested in a position, please contact 
Deputy Grand Knight, Joe Humbert, at  
deputygrandknight@kofc3660.com or  
(317) 883-9676  
 

 

REALTY BOARD NOMINATIONS 

My Brother Knights: 

There will be 4 positions open on this board:   
2- two years and 2- 3 years positions open.  I ask 
that you let the Grand Knight know if you wish 
to serve on this board and for which term 
length.   If you have any questions please reach 
out to the Grand Knight or myself. 

Fraternally,  Dave Jackson 

INDY INDIANS BASEBALL GAME 
Thursday, July 5th, 2018 

Adults $20 Kids 12 & Under $15 

Includes game ticket, Bus transport & 
Dinner and drinks at Mater Dei Council 

Game Time 7pm. Dinner at Mater Dei 5:30pm 

Busses to Mater Dei from 

Our Lady of Greenwood & St. Marks 

RSVP Bob Lynch by June 15, 2018 

(317) 509-3252 or  
financialsecretary@kofc3660.com  

Chaplain Need Nominee 
Grand Knight Joseph Humbert 
Deputy Grand Knight John Magee 
Chancellor Matthew Crossen 
Financial Secretary  Robert Lynch, PGK, PSD 
Recorder Jerry A. French 
Warden Clifford Edgemon 
Treasurer James Milharcic, PGK 
Advocate Need Nominee 
Inside Guard Michael Risch 
Outside Guard Need Nominee 
Trustee (1-Year) Jeffrey Veldhof, PGK 
Trustee (2-Year) John Finneran, PGK 
Trustee (3-Year) John Hasty, PGK 
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 GRAND 
KNIGHT’S 
MESSAGE 
 
 
 
 
Brother Knights 
 
Since my last report our April breakfast has been 
another success at Central Catholic, located next 
to Good Shepard. Thanks to all who helped in this 
event to make it a success. 
We can always use additional help with the  
breakfasts. Even a couple of hours would be  
helpful, especially during the startup or the  
cleanup times.  We have one more breakfast  
remaining until the summer break.  This will be 
scheduled on May 13, Mother’s Day. Be sure to 
mark your calendars. 
Our 5th Sunday Rosary is scheduled for April 
29th at Good Shepard at 3PM. 
During our transition period, the reality board is 
still in the process of looking for a building. They 
are also looking at the option of locating property 
to purchase and building a new building.  Our last 
offer on a possible purchase was rejected without 
a counter offer from the seller. 
Meetings are held on the 2nd Monday with the 
officers meeting on the 4th Monday. 
Both meetings start a 7P.M.  We try to finish up 
by 8:15P.M.  With the weather getting better, it 
would be great to fill up our meeting room each 
meeting. 
With your help and support we can continue to 
make this great year for our council. My term as 
Grand Knight is fast approaching the end. If you 
would like to run for an office for next year, 
please let us know.  We will be nominating  
candidates at the next general meeting. 
If you happen to be behind in dues and want to get 
current please contact Bob Lynch at  
financialsecretary@kofc3660.com or call me. 
Respectfully submitted 
John Hasty 
Grand Knight 
Phone: 317-882-4965 
Cell phone 317-600-1487  
email: grandknight@kofc3660.com  

The Cross and Compass 
Published monthly by 

Monsignor James M. Downey Council 3660 
Knights of Columbus 

PO Box 17547 
Indianapolis, IN 46217-0547      (317) 883-9676 

info@KofC3660.org 

Council Officers 2017-2018 
Chaplain TBD 
Grand Knight John Hasty 
Deputy Grand Knight Joseph Humbert 
Chancellor John Magee 
Financial Secretary  Robert Lynch, PGK, PSD 
Recorder Jerry A. French 
Warden Clifford Edgemon 
Treasurer James Milharcic, PGK 
Advocate Jeffrey Veldhof, PGK 
Inside Guard Michael Risch 
Outside Guard Matthew Crossen 
Trustee (1-Year) John Finneran, PGK 
Trustee (2-Year) Jeffrey Veldhof, PGK 
Trustee (3-Year) TBD 

Realty Board 2017-2018 
President David Jackson (1) 
Vice President  Richard White (3)               
Treasurer Richard Miller (3) 
Secretary Scott Crossen, PGK 
Elected Member James Milharcic, PGK 
Elected Member Timothy McCarthy, PGK 
(1) 
Grand Knight John Hasty 
Financial Secretary Robert Lynch, PGK, PSD 
Trustee (1-Year) TBD 
Trustee (2-Year) TBD 
Trustee (3-Year) TBD 

Directors 
Program Director John Magee 
Church Activities James Milharcic 
Family Activities TBD 
Youth Activities TBD 
Council Activities Clifford Edgemont 
Community Activities Jeffrey Veldhof, PGK 
Web Site Joe Humbert 
 Website@KofC3660.org 
Gibault Representative Matthew Crossen 
Membership Director Joe Humbert 
Retention Director Scott Crossen 
Ceremonials Chairman William Sherman, PGK 

Editor, Cross & Compass  
Joe Humbert, CandCEditor@KofC3660.org 

Insurance Representatives 

Robert Kelly    bob.kelly@kofc.org    317-966-4533 

Council 3660 website: http:/www.kofc3660.com 

3 of 3 

 SYMPATHY 
The officers and members of Monsignor Downey Council  

offer their sympathy and prayers to: 

 

     Brother Harold T. Jockish, 87, Greenwood, passed away March 29, 2018. 

Widower of Mary, father of Brother Christopher Jockish, Julie Catania, Jill (Brother Knight Dan) Deak, 
brother to Marjorie Kreuzman, 9 grandchildren and 5 great-grandchildren. 

     Brother Robert J. (Bob) Cook , 87, Indianapolis, passed away April 6, 2018. 

Father of Richard, Joan Dreicer, Kathleen George, Victoria Lobeck, brother to Brother Robert Cook, 
Timothy, and James, 20 grandchildren and 6 great-grandchildren.  

 Brother Kenny Boehm , 59 , Indianapolis, passed away on April 20, 2018.  

Father to Rev. Dustin Boehm , father-in-law to Maria Boehm, brother to Malinda Hinkle, Rosanna Wag-
ner, Marty Turner, Barbara Hank, Paul, Bob, Wil, and Pius, 3 grandchildren. 

May Their Souls and The Souls Of All The Faithful Departed, 
Through The Mercy of God, Rest in Peace.  Amen. 

 May 2018 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednes- Thursday Friday Saturday 
May 29 

5th Sunday 
Rosary 
Good  

Shepherd 3pm 

May 30 1 2 3 4 5 

6 
 

7 8 9 10 

Realty Board  
Meeting 

7:00 pm 

11 

 

12 

13 
Council  

Breakfast 
8 - 11:30am 

Mother’s Day 

14 
Member  
Meeting 
7:00pm 

Good Shepherd 

15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 
 

26 

27 
 

28 
Officer’s 
Meeting 
7:00pm 

 
Good Shepherd 

29 30 31 June 1 June 2 


